
 

 

 

 

World War 2 Day – Friday 9th February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Friday 9th February, Year 6 will be having a World War 2 Day as part of our history topic 

‘What are the key causes and impacts of World War 2?’  

 

On the day, the children are encouraged to wear a World War 2 themed costume.  We have 

spoken to children about the types of costume they might like to wear (this could include: 

dressing as an evacuee, a land girl or a member of the British military). We do have some 

clothing available in school so please do speak to your child’s class teacher if you need 

help with this. There will be no PE on this day.  

 

Children will take part in a variety of history activities including learning how and why 

Hampton was affected during World War 2, exploring artefacts from WW2 and finding out 

about the Dambusters. If you have any artefacts (or pictures of artefacts) you are happy to 

share, please let us know.   

 

Please email your class teacher if you have any questions about the day. We look forward 

to seeing the children in their costumes! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Year 6 team 


